
Dear Friends of GYTTE: 
 
We hope you are well and enjoying a good 
summer. 
 
Since the last newsletter our health team has 
carried out 4 more workshops related to 
prevention of violence against women. In Tlancualpican 8 Health Promotors met 
together to reflect on questions related to prevention of violence. The workshop 
was also given by zoom for those who couldnĦt attend any of the in-person 
trainings. 

In a Methodist Church in Puebla, 25 Health 
Promotors from different churches met 
together to learn, share experiences about 
violence and have a meal. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

In El Divino Salvador Methodist church in 
the state of Tlaxcala 18 Promotors shared 
their ideas and experiences around how 
to prevent violence against women.  

 
 
 
On the farm the team has planted 
corn in many places, flor de 
jamaica, squash and a few other 
things. TheyĦve also been finishing 
details like a new electrical system 
for the kitchen and dining room.  
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